
Tualatin Elementary School – PTA Meeting (virtual)

Tuesday, November 7, 2023 – 7:00-8:30pm

Welcome & call meeting to order Anna Booth

Board introductions PTA Board Members

President’s Report Anna Booth

Approval of Minutes from September meeting-APPROVED!

Fundraising Report- Restaurant Nights (3 so far!), Fun Run, Bottle Drop

Upcoming events- Restaurant Night (MOD Pizza, November 16th -More info in the Black Bear Bits)
Mud Puddles fundraiser (11/13-17~Mention Tualatin Elementary and we will get 20%)
Winter Holiday Event (December 8th) – Cancelled
Spirit Week (December 11th-15th)

City of Tualatin’s Climate Action Plan- Online Open House (https://form.jotform.com/jlainvolve/tualatin-cap-
ooh-2) is open through November 10th; hoping to have representation at December meeting to discuss further

Principal’s Report Dr. Bobbie Brown

Safety Discussion (cont. from Oct. meeting)- Introduce Officers Daniel Hernandez and Brian Miller 

SRO’s try to spend positive time with kids so when they are needed for safety concerns they are familiar

Hang out at TuHS and Hazelbrook, always available to the elementary schools as well

Brian Miller's email-bmiller@tualatin.gov

Daniel Hernandez's email-dhernandez@tualatin.gov

Family Partnership Meetings-with Spanish speaking families-Ana Uriostegui is helping to facilitate!

Grants awarded to TuES- Ignite (tutoring program for 3rd and 4th graders for reading); 

REAP-offers after school programming and enrichment activities (we are the 1st!)

Treasurer’s Report Karrie Spencer

Bank Balance around $72,000.  Fun Run-Raised about $13,000 before our costs, Kona $225, CPK $255, Pizza Hut 
$295. 

Will vote on a couple of changes to the budget tonight. Budget posted on RunPTO!

Membership & Volunteers Report Kylan Hoener

Current membership numbers – 20 members!

December Membership Drive – will work on educating, helping with sign ups! Goal is 40+ members!!!

Current volunteer needs/asks – committees will let Kylan know what the needs are. 

                You can also take a look on the RunPTO website to see what current needs are.

Can sign up on OregonPTA website!  https://www.oregonpta.org/membership



TTSD Report- school boundary lines update; upcoming levy & bond Lisa Burton, Traci Rose, Darin Bernard & 
Jarvis Gomes

Wrapping up a long-range facilities planning process-community, staff

Bond measure in Nov 2024.  Next opportunity would be 2039!!!

Full assessment of boundaries-Looking at Deer Creek and Durham Elementary Schools, may move some families

into the Tualatin Elementary Boundary

Title One Lindsay Edison

ledison@ttsd.k12.or.us

Funds given to a low-income school (qualified for free/reduced lunch-7 of 11 in TTSD) for extra support

Assess kids 5 times per year – reach out to parents for kids who qualify for additional 30 minutes for reading 
and/or math. 

ELL/MLL (MultiLingual Learners) Katherine Binford & Tamara Harris

BrainPop funding request for a school-wide program. Have used the program in the past with great success.

Supports students in the classroom and when pulled out of class to support their writing.

PTA will vote on request for the program ~ around $1255

Garden Update Mr. Paul Taylor

Classrooms have been enjoying their time. 2 different work parties. Hoe Down 11/4 was a success!

Bottle Drop & Memory Book Nichole George

Current Bottle Drop balance $432-WooHoo!!

Bottle Drop -11/22 and 12/1 we will collect bottles/bags at the school and deposit them!

This month Bottle Drop will be increasing donation dollars by 20%!

Memory Books-Busy Bee theme! Share photos-tualatinschoolphotos@gmail.com

Art Lit Kristin Faircloth/Meaghan Miller

Monsters from Where the Wild Things Are-complete! Van Gogh-Starry Night coming soon!

Spirit Wear Nikki Coleman

November 12 is final day for orders!  Should be delivered before Winter Break!

Fall Harvest Dance (Wrap-up & Feedback) Nikki Colemen/Bridget Villanueva

Excellent turnout! Amazing volunteers! So many donations!!!  Lots learned for next year!

2024 Family Movie Night & Auction Anna Booth

Movie Night-January 19, 2024!

Will serve as the kick off for the auction! 

Auction-The Great Gala 4/27/24 (1920’s theme)

NEW BUSINESS-VOTING



Voting on Budget updates:

$800 budget from Winter Holiday Night-redistribute $600 to Harvest Night, $200 to Movie Night-Unanimously 
APPROVED!

BrainPop for ELL/MLL-around $1255-Unanimously APPROVED!

Adjourn Meeting

SPECIAL NOTES:

Next meeting 12/5 @ 7:00pm (virtual)

STAY CONNECTED!  

NEW WEBSITE - https://www.runpto.com/u/tualatin/

www.facebook.com/groups/TualatinElementaryPTA   

Questions/concerns? Email:  tualatinpta@gmail.com


